

We are looking for youth in Grades 5 and up to join our 
Youth Choir 
for the Sunday 11:00AM Mass.

Rehearsals are typically Sunday mornings at 10:15AM in our Parish Center.

Don’t be intimidated if you lack experience or a great voice – willingness and commitment to serve is all we ask – God can do wonders with a willing heart and voice!

Invite a friend!

For more information, contact Melanie Peetz, Parish Music Director at 562-3450. Complete the form below and return it to your Religious Education class, collection basket or by mail (PO Box 489).
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

(If you are interested in joining the Choir, complete and return this form)

Name: _____________________________________________
Phone: _____________________________

Age: ______________________

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________
